
Wednesday, January 22, 2025 – 4:00pm      

LA GRULLA RESIDENTS 

Please note that the water in the La Grulla section of our water system 

will be shut off for approximately 3 hours today due to a water leak. Our 

City Crews are on the scene working to repair it right now.  

We apologize for the inconvenience.  

City Administration 


